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The City of Jarrell is making notice that the water will be shut 

off along Western Sky Trail, between Magan Lane and Derek 

Lane. There will be no water in this area from 9am through 

12pm on Tuesday, August 14, 21018. We are sorry for any 

inconvenience. Please feel free to contact City Hall if any 

questions arise. Thanks! 

 


